
Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) Project - Land Use Issues 
 
 
 
From: Hyke, Carrie - LUS - Advance Planning [mailto:chyke@lusd.sbcounty.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 4:40 PM 
To: Susanne Huerta 
Subject: RE: Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) Project - Land Use Issues 
 
Yes, correct. 
 
---------------------------------------------- 
 
From: Susanne Huerta [mailto:SHuerta@aspeneg.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 4:19 PM 
To: Hyke, Carrie - LUS - Advance Planning 
Cc: Negar Vahidi 
Subject: RE: Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) Project - Land Use Issues 
 
Just to verify, the EN Overlay was repealed and Chapter 84.29 was approved. Is that 
correct? 
 
Susanne Huerta 
Aspen Environmental Group 
Office 818.597.3407 ext. 353 
Fax 818.597.8001 
 
---------------------------------------------- 
 
From: Hyke, Carrie - LUS - Advance Planning [mailto:chyke@lusd.sbcounty.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 4:16 PM 
To: Susanne Huerta 
Cc: Negar Vahidi 
Subject: RE: Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) Project - Land Use Issues 
 
Yes, it was repealed by the Board at the hearing today - the repeal is effective March 
23rd (there is a delay because it is an ordinance) 
 
------------------------------------------------ 
 
From: Susanne Huerta [mailto:SHuerta@aspeneg.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 09, 2010 4:11 PM 
To: Hyke, Carrie - LUS - Advance Planning 
Cc: Negar Vahidi 
Subject: RE: Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) Project - Land Use Issues 
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Hi Carrie, 
 
According to your email below, you expected to go to the County Board today for the 
decision regarding proposed Chapter 84.29 of the Development Code and the repeal of 
the EN Overlay. If this is still the case, will you please let us know the outcome as soon 
as you are able? The AMS project is a high priority for the Energy Commission and this 
is one of the last outstanding issues for the land use analysis. 
 
We really appreciate all of your help with this project. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susanne Huerta 
Aspen Environmental Group 
Office 818.597.3407 ext. 353 
Fax 818.597.8001 
------------------------------ 
 
From: Hyke, Carrie - LUS - Advance Planning [mailto:chyke@lusd.sbcounty.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 6:00 PM 
To: Negar Vahidi 
Cc: Amanda Stennick; Craig Hoffman; Susanne Huerta; Zias-Roe, Shellie - LUS - 
Advance Planning 
Subject: RE: Abengoa Mojave Solar (AMS) Project - Land Use Issues 
 
We will have the meeting minutes early next week. We can have some generalized 
conditions by Jan. 23rd. 
 
Here are the new standards that will negate the General Plan Amendment requirement. 
We hope to go to the County Board on Feb 9th to repeal the overlay and substitute the 
attached, and that would become effective 30 days later. However, the Board could 
decide something different, so we will have to wait and see what happens Feb. 9th. 
 
 
Carrie Hyke, AICP, Principal Planner 
San Bernardino County Land Use Services Department 
Advance Planning Division 
Environmental & Mining Section 
Tel.  909-387-4371 
FAX 909.387.3223 
chyke@lusd.sbcounty.gov<mailto:chyke@lusd.sbcounty.gov> 
 
 


